
Carl Sandburg parents and staff: 

We would like to thank each of the parents, students and staff of Carl Sandburg 
Elementary for the continued support in letting Gaines Photography offer our school 
services to you the families. We understand there was a misspelling of the school 
name on the cover of the yearbook distributed to each of the families that 
purchased. We plan to have a new yearbook printed correctly and distributed in the 
coming week.  If you would like to order the yearbook and haven’t please call our 
office at 217-234-7555. 

Kent Watkins 

Gaines Legends Photo 


